
 

 

Dear Stephen Gaynor Parent Community,  
 
It was incredible to serve as a panelist for Tuesday night’s screening of the film, THE 
DISRUPTORS. Thank you for inviting me. For those who attended, I hope you enjoyed the panel 
discussion that followed the movie.  
 
At the Child Mind Institute, we understand the challenges that kids with ADHD face, especially 
post-pandemic. Our goal is to not only support the challenges that ADHD can bring to children 
and their families, but to help them realize their strengths and potential, validate their efforts, 
and motivate them for success. If you are concerned about your child, please reach out to us 
today.   
 
We also want to share the programs available for you and your kids and invite you to connect 
with us through our Care Newsletter.   
 
I am grateful for the opportunity to collaborate with you to transform the lives of children with 
mental health and learning disorders.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roy Boorady, MD  
 
Senior Director, Senior Child and Adolescent Psychiatrist, Psychopharmacology Center  
Child Mind Institute  
 
Contact  
Paul Rosales, Staff Associate  
Paul.Rosales@childmind.org  
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